
We are writing to you today to support H-57 
Please protect a woman’s right to privacy with her physicians and nurse practitioners regarding 
her choices for well women’s heath, contraception and access to safe abortion options if she 
chooses. H-57 would ensure that Roe vs Wade is upheld in the state of Vermont  
Sincerely  
Catherine and Steve McClure 
Bennington, Vermont  
 

 


